
Important NEWS

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have any 

symptoms which include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore throat, muscle 

pain, green mucous, loss of taste or smell and if you 

have left the USA or have travelled to a HOT ZONE 

you can NOT enter the school.

Teachers are still providing Learning Packets 

for students who need them. Please contact 

your child's teacher so that they can provide 

you with the appropriate packet!

Hello Everyone and happy December, THE HOLIDAYS ARE 

UPON US and the teachers and students continue to practice social 

distancing while wearing face coverings and washing their hands 

more than ever before.  We are currently doing more one on one 

play while still incorporating learning lessons throughout the day. 

We want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so hard 

keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be made on the 

1st & 15th of every month. On the first you either pay full 

tuition, or half, if you pay only half on the 1st, you have 

until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To…

TTDC will be closed on Thursday 

the 24th & Friday the 25th of 

December in observance of 

Christmas.

& Thursday the 31sth in observance 

of New Years 2021.

Reminders!

Teaching Strategies
Please accept our teaching strategies 

friend request to view your child’s 

progress and teachers lesson plans. 

Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes. 

Soon, teachers will be sending a note 
home regarding what is needed in your 

child's classroom bin, you may even get a 
bag with items that are no longer needed.

• We are now using CrisisGo to check in students every morning! 
Parents are responsible for this check in and must have Unique badge 
ready every Morning. (An email is sent every morning at 5 am to be 
completed prior to drop off. If your child is not Validated (With a 
Green Badge), your child will not be accepted for the day!)

• Students Must be Wearing Their Mask during drop off time, it is not 
teacher's responsibility to put students mask on during drop off.

• Students will not be carried in the classroom, allow your child enough 
time to wake up and walk to the door so that the teachers don’t carry 
students in. 
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Gobble Gobble Families!

November was a great month of learning! We conducted some 

awesome experiments like the skittles dish and rainbow cups. We also 

studied the Native American culture and the history of Thanksgiving. We 

had some great activities and themes for this month. We can’t wait to see 

what the last month of 2020 has in store for us!

In December, the Koalas class is going out with a bang for 2020! We 

will be studying The Nutcracker Ballet, The Christmas Carol and Winter. 

There will be some great projects that will coincide with these themes as 

well. Our class will also be hosting a ZOOM Holiday Concert! Be on the 

lookout for our concert flyer soon!

If you have any questions or concerns please reach me through email at 

megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan
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Hello everyone!  Welcome to December!  Happy Holidays!  

To recap the month of November, we began the month by talking about the color green: where 

we made a green collage; Health: where we discussed healthy habits; Imagination: where we 

wrote a class story as well as our own and we discussed how we are thankful to the ones that 

we love.  

For the month of December, we will discuss Ways of being kind, Lizards, Winter and we will 

have a winter festival.  It should be a great month!

-Ms. Taga 

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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Hello families! During the month of November, the students enjoyed learning 

the following sight words: are, see, that and fall. Also, we talked about the 

difference between a statement and a question and children were able to create 

great/fun crafts. 

For the month of December children will continue working on sight words and 

on improving their math skills. Children will also be creating fun winter crafts 

throughout the month. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 

or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello everyone! Welcome to the month of December!

During the month of November, we had awesome learning activities. The Butterflies classroom learned

about “Thanksgiving Day,” how  it is a happy day, it is family day, and a time to share and donate. The 

students also enjoyed reading time and having nice discussions about being thankful. Children were able to 

enjoy many activities, such as, counting feathers, painting leaves, tracing the letter T, practicing their 

names, and learning about 3D  shapes. 

For the month of December, we will be learning a new topic.  We will be learning about the season of 

winter where children will become little scientist and we will talk about culture and tradition around the 

world. It will be an exciting month in the Butterflies classroom!

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Pas@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Pas and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

As we leave November behind with a lot of fun and amazing memories from our potluck. We 

are entering the month of December filled with fun games and activities. The Toucans will be 

having a fun Wonderland performance on December 18, 2020 parents will have the 

opportunity to join us through Zoom (We are requesting students to wear BLUE). 

On December 23, 2020, the children will be able to make a gingerbread house to take home 

and we will also have fun games throughout the day. We would like to ask parents to bring in 

the children with ugly sweaters on December 23, 2020. The Toucans classroom will also be 

learning their shapes and colors throughout the month. 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Areli or Ms. Selena at 

areli@toddlertownchicago.com & selena@toddlertownchicago.com

Example Of Ugly Christmas Sweater
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